Findlay Country Club
 Lakeview Pool & Tennis Club
Swim Team 2021



Findlay Country Club and Lakeview Pool & Tennis Club will again have a combined swim team to participate in the BSSL league.  This will be based on Covid restrictions, however, last year we had two inter-squad meets and the swimmers had just as much fun participating in these as they did with the swim meets.  

 Should everything be cleared and we can participate in swim meets, they will be held on Wednesday evenings in June and July.  The full schedule will be posted on the swim team web site once it is determined.  

Practices will be held Monday – Friday mornings, times to be posted on the web site as soon as they are available.  

A child must be able to swim one length of the pool and support him/herself in the water to be on the swim team.  A swimmer must attend a minimum of two practices prior to the swim meet to sign up for the meet. 

In order for each swim meet to be successful, each family is needed to participate and volunteer.  There will be a sign up form for the swimmers and also the parents for each meet.  Parents are needed as timers, stroke judges, bullpen volunteers, ribbon organizers, etc.  More details will be forthcoming for the details of what is expected for the swim meets.  

If your child is interested in the swim team, please fill out the registration form and return promptly. 

Thank you for your interest in the swim team.  See you at the pool!

Jill Schroeder 
419-957-8578


Because of the restrictions that are still in place, we will wait till we get closer to the season starting before deciding if an informational meeting is needed.  If you have questions, feel free to reach out to me via e-mail (lvfccswimteam@gmail.com) or by phone.  

